MASTER MOULDERS INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY



Plot 18/19, Road 1, Ikota Villa Estate, Off Lekki Country Road, Ikota, Lekki, Lagos Tel: 08181117890, 08035643633, 08023246998

www.mastermouldersacademy.org Email: infomastermoulders@gmail.com

End of Noel Term Newsletter

Dear Master Moulders Family,

Compliments of the Season!
God has been gracious to us this term
and we are indeed very grateful for
His faithfulness and mercies.

The term began on a good note.

Lion Quest International Body trained the teachers and prepared the staff for the session. The training was very impactful and results visible.

The teachers were also trained on Nelson Handwriting and as a result of this we saw lots of improvement in the handwriting of our pupils.

The students were introduced to the term's theme: 'Be A Leader'. They learnt pro-activity, setting of goals, listening and discovering their talents.

Academic goals were set for students and were mostly achieved.

Extra-curricular activities were well coordinated and students' social skills were improved.

Our teacher participated in a competition and emerged as the best in Eti-Osa Local Government.

Second Term promises to be filled with more exciting learning experiences

Watch out for:

- . Spelling
- . Book Day
- . Pyjamas day

On behalf of the Board of Governing board of this great citadel of learning, I appreciate the contribution of parents in complementing the efforts of the school through your relentless feedback and contribution to school activities to ensure pupils comply and participate fully.

May your Christmas sparkle with moments of love, laughter, and goodwill. And may the year ahead be full of contentment and joy. Have a Merry Christmas!

Signed:

Miriam Olise

Head Teacher



SCHOOL FEES

All school fees payment are to be made two weeks before resumption. Every student is expected to come along with their proof of payment on resumption.

Payments are to be made to: Master Moulders International Academy

Bank: FCMB

Account Nos. 2403597016



Resumption Date:

School resumes for second
Term on Monday 8th January.
2024. We expect everyone to
resume early to avoid unnecessary backlogs of work.



Communication

We encourage parents to communication via our channels (communication book, email, SMS, Calls: 08181117890) so that you can stay informed proactively. However, we still appeal to parents to share any change in email addresses and phone numbers with us for a more effective process.

